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St Vincents College Bendigo 

Local Area Gathering 
Saturday 22 December 2018 

 
 
 
Dear Past Students, 
 
Tim, Kevin and Jim invite all Bendigo and District Past St Vincent’s College students and partners to the 
following social gathering: 
 
 
What:   Counter meal/get-together 
When:  Saturday 22 December 2018 at 6.30pm (meet in the bar for a 7pm start) 
Where:  Farmers Arms Hotel, 1027 McIvor Road, Junortoun (closest hotel to St Vincent’s College) 
 
 
RSVP 
Please reply by Friday 14 December to assist the hotel with catering. Please RSVP to one of the  
co-ordinators listed below. 
 
Bendigo Area Co-ordinators 
Tim Coates – 03 5443 9129 or 0407 403 574 – timothycoates@gmail.com 
Kevin McGrath - 0408 124 829 – kevinmcgrath24@bigpond.com 
Jim Brennan -03 5448 3645 – jandvbrennan@gmail.com 
 
 
Looking forward to seeing you there, 
 
Tim, Kevin and Jim 


